Scranton Attendance Center
104 S. Burlingame Avenue
Scranton, KS 66537

April 23,2015
Dr. Pegram and USD 434 Board of Education,

I would like to thank you for the privilege of working in the
Santa Fe Trail Schools the past three years. I have grown a lot
personally and professionally. I have accepted a position working
with Greenbush and will be resigning my position as principal at
the end of this school year.

Thank you again for the opportunity to work with your students
and staff.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Hanni




